
 
 
 

 

8 May 2012 
 
 
Michael Crooks         CERTIFIED MAIL 
Sacramento County Water Agency    7010  3090  0001  4843  1629 
97oo Goethe Road, Suite A 
Sacramento, CA 95827 
 
NOTICE OF TERMINATION; GENERAL ORDER R5-2008-0082, VINEYARD SURFACE 
WATER TREATMENT PLANT TESTING & START UP PROJECT, SACRAMENTO COUNTY 
 
Thank you for submitting the Quarterly Report dated 26 April 2012 requesting termination of 
coverage under Limited Threat General Order R5-2008-0082, as received from the Sacramento 
County Water Agency, for the Vineyard Surface Water Treatment Plant Testing & Start Up 
Project (Project).   
 
On 29 June 2010, the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board issued a Notice of 
Applicability under the General Order R5-2008-0082, for Limited Threat Discharges of 
Treated/Untreated Groundwater from Cleanup Sites, Wastewater from Superchlorination 
Projects, and Other Limited Threat Wastewaters to Surface Water, with NPDES No. 
CAG995002.   The Project was issued WDID No. 5A34NP00075.  This Project was completed 
by 1 January 2012.   
 
Through this letter Limited Threat General Order R5-2008-0082-016 coverage is hereby 
terminated as of 26 April 2012.  Invoicing for General Order coverage will be modified 
accordingly.   
 
The Discharger is required to submit all Self-Monitoring Reports to our NPDES Compliance and 
Enforcement Unit including the last Quarterly Report covering the time when the Project was 
discharging groundwater into surface waters up until 26 April 2012. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mike Negrete at (916) 464-4662 or     
mnegrete@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
Original Signed By Frederick S. Moss for 
 
Pamela C. Creedon 
Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 
 


